REORGANIZED NEW LIGHT CONGREGATION

Congregation New Light, formerly located on Roberts Street, has been reorganized and relocated.

The congregation is now occupying its new synagogue at Beechwood Boulevard and Forbes Street. The building was recently purchased and adapted for the religious and social needs of the organization.

During the past few years, the congregation's cemetery in Shaler Township has had substantial improvements, including erection of a caretaker's residence on the grounds, widening of driveways, and landscaping.

Regular Saturday services are being conducted at the new building in Squirrel Hill. M. Kohen is chairman of the committee for services.

A Special Committee consisting of Samuel Hyman, chairman, Leo Greenberg, Charles Elovitz, Abe Moscovitz, and Max K. Markovitz, has been formulating plans for the proposed High Holiday Services to be held in the synagogue.

The New Light Sisterhood, new-

ly organized, held its first meeting on June 12. The following were elected as temporary officers: Mrs. Morris Rattner, president; Mrs. Reuben Horovitz, recording secretary; Mrs. Milton Kuperstock, corresponding secretary; Mrs. Saul Elinoff, financial secretary.

The New Light Men's Club will hold its first meeting on Sunday, June 23, at 11:00 a.m. at the new building when the temporary committee — Leo Greenberg, Dr. Samuel Weisberg, Charles Elovitz, Reuben Horovitz, Mal Schwartz, and Max K. Markovitz — will submit a proposed constitution and bylaws to the group. Officers will be elected for the coming year.

New Military Attache

TEL AVIV, (WNS) — Colonel Aharon Yariv has been named successor to Colonel Katriel Salmon as military attache to the Israeli Embassy in Washington.

A veteran of World War II and of Israel's War of Liberation, Colonel Yariv is the former head of Israel's Command and Staff College.